
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: January 18,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Kim Logue, Division of Competitive S e r v i c e w  
RE: 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

Close Docket Request for 001 830-TP 

On December 28, 2000, 6ellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed with this 
Commission a request for approval of a Resale agreement with CPI Communications 
Network, Inc.. By letter dated January 17, 2001, BellSouth Telecomunications, Inc. 
requested withdrawal of their original petition. 

Therefore, since the  Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, 
pursuant to Section staff requests that the original petition be 
withdrawn and the 

CC: Division of Legal Services 
BellSouth, Nancy Sims 


